

Fulbourn Primary School

School Lane, Fulbourn, Cambridge CB21 5BH Tel: 01223 712525 e-mail: office@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk

Friday 19th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Y6 SATs Meeting

We are writing to invite you to a Y6 SATs information evening in school on Tuesday 27th February at 5:30 pm.

In May this year, your child will take their end of Primary School statutory assessments and we know children are most successful when home and school work closely together.

At the meeting we will be answering the following questions in more detail:

- What are SATs?
- How are the SATs administered?
- What do the tests involve?
- How can you help?

We will also be sharing information about our new mathematics revision guides and access to Read Theory with you at this event.

To book your place please sign up <u>here</u>. We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 27^{th} February. In the meantime, please feel free to contact us with any further questions via <u>Y5Y6teachers@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk</u>.

Best wishes,

Miss Edwards-King, Mr. Edwards and Miss Hannah

Headteacher: Mrs Beci McCaughran